
Good News!  Help is Available! 
 

Our church is a member of the United Media Resource Center, a lending library of Christian 

materials!  Located in the United Methodist Center in Springfield, you can have items sent to the 

church or your home address. 

 

The UMRC contains a variety of resources for pastors, Sunday school teachers, committee 

members, small groups, men’s/women’s groups, youth groups, and children’s ministries as well 

as resources for personal spiritual growth. 

 

There is no rental fee to borrow resources; borrowers pay only postage costs. 

For more information on the United Media Resource Center, including its e-newsletter and 

online, searchable catalog, go to the UMRC website:  www.igrc.org/UMRC 

(or look for the United Media Resource Center quick link on the IGRC website: www.igrc.org) 

 

 


